
 

 

 

 

 

 

Falk Tischendorf was the moderator of a round table meeting with Vasily Osmakov, 

Deputy Minister of Industry and Trade of the Russian Federation, on the topic of 

amendments to legislation regarding the regulation of special investment contracts 

(SPIC 2.0) 

On 27 September 2019 30 representatives of companies, which are members of the 

Russian-German Chamber of Foreign Trade, headed by the Chairman of the Board Matthias 

Schepp, participated in a meeting at the Ministry of Industry and Trade of the Russian 

Federation with Vasily Osmakov, Deputy Minister of Industry and Trade of the Russian 

Federation. 

In the round table meeting moderated by Board Member Falk Tischendorf, the discussion 

focused on amendments to legislation, which have already entered into force or are currently 

being developed, regarding the procedure for concluding special investment contracts (SPIC 

2.0), and also the expectations of German companies regarding the indicated procedure 

when implementing investment projects in the Russian Federation. The participants in the 

round table discussed in particular the requirements on the registration and assessment of 

cutting-edge technologies, the timeframes for filing applications and the procedure for 

holding tenders on the conclusion of special investment contracts, and also the correlation of 

the new and old regulations. Vasily Osmakov noted that the comments of the Russian-

German Chamber of Foreign Trade and the position developed jointly with BEITEN 

BURKHARDT would be taken into account and that the current drafts of the regulatory acts 

would be submitted soon. 
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